
Public Hearing Notice

How do I get more information?
You can review the application and related information  
at portmoody.ca/publichearing. You can also contact us at  
planning@portmoody.ca or 604.469.4540 with any questions.

 How can I provide input? 
1.   If you believe your property is affected by this rezoning application, you 

can send a submission in writing before noon on September 28, 2021 by 
emailing clerks@portmoody.ca or faxing 604.469.4550.  

2.   You may also participate in the Public Hearing by joining the electronic 
meeting as a participant. Information and instructions for joining the 
meeting are available at portmoody.ca/ph. 

Kate Zanon, General Manager of Community Development

Get in touch!
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When: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 at 7pm  
Where:  Electronic Meeting (see portmoody.ca/ph for details and instructions)

Port Moody Council is holding a Public Hearing to consider the following 
proposed bylaw: 

Location: 2122 St. George Street

Bylaw: 3320

Application:  #6700-20-201

Applicant: Andrew R. Taylor

Purpose: To rezone the existing property from the Single Detached 
Residential (RS1) Zone to the Single Detached Residential – Small Lot (RS1-S) 
Zone to allow for consideration of the subdivision of the existing property 
into two lots. 
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